From: Luigi Beltrandi

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 6:27:07 PM

To: Secretary Of State (Kwasi Kwarteng) <Secretary.State@beis.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Scottish Power DCO application for East Anglia 1 North and East Anglia 2 Windfarms.

Dear Mr Kwarteng

I am a Suffolk resident.

Further to my recent e mail and the COP 26 conference which | understand has been partially sponsored by Scottish Power the developers of the above-mentioned
windfarms | urge to listen to the last 15 minutes of the podcast in the attached link below.

Dr Gill Horrocks outlines in some detail the destruction that bringing multiple cable corridors to connect to the grid inland will cause to this fragile coastal land and
offers logical alternatives. | hope that you will take these on board in arriving at your decision.

Yours sincerely

Luigi Beltrandi





